Ref: 5834316

RECEIVED
19 OCT 2011

14 October 2011

Nationwide Group Staff Union Middleton Farmhouse 37 Main Road Middleton Cheney Banbury OX17 2QT



National Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children

Weston House 42 Curtain Road London EC2A 3NH

Supporter Careline: 020 7825 2505

Fax: 020 7825 2525

Email: supportercare@nspcc.org.uk

www.nspcc.org.uk

Dear Supporters

Thank you so much for your fantastic donation of £800.00, which was collected from your recent Conference. Your support is the reason why our life-saving work doesn't grind to a halt. It is our heartbeat, because over 84% of our funding comes from people like you, and without it we'd close within 6 months.

Your money will be used to support children like Joanne who was helped at an NSPCC Treatment Centre: "Coming to the centre was scary at the start. It got easier every week; it helps me a lot with school and at home. It's changed me a lot. I'm stronger, more confident and I'm not shy or quiet. I'm more bubbly and I look forward to things now. I love my life 'cause I've got more hope." Last year the NSPCC helped 231,000 children, many of whom had nowhere else to turn.

If you would like to continue to help stop cruelty to children, the NSPCC has many organised activities that you can get involved in. Find out how you can get involved and support us in your area by contacting your local NSPCC fundraising office below:

NSPCC Community Appeals Ash House - 1st Floor Woodlands Business Park Linford Wood Milton Keynes MK14 6ET

Email: eastappeals@nspcc.org.uk

Telephone: 01908 328060

The children we work with will never be able to thank you personally for your contribution, so on their behalf please accept the grateful thanks of everyone at the NSPCC.

Yours sincerely

Sharon Pallett Supporter Systems NSPCC



